
 
 
 

 
 
 

The Nottinghamshire County Council (Blidworth Lane, Rainworth) 
Restricted Road and 40 M.P.H. Speed Limit Order 2023 (2261) 

 
 

Statement of Reasons 

 
 
The 30mph speed limit (a restricted road due to the presence of a system of street 
lights) and 40mph speed limit have been introduced to reduce the speed of traffic on 
Blidworth Lane as they pass the junctions for the new housing development off 
Blidworth Lane. The reduced speeds will give drivers more time to react to vehicles 
turning into the new developments. 
 

 


